
 
 
 
Neighborhood Council 2 met on March 11,2020 7 PM Gibson Room 
 
The Pledge  of Allegiance was recited . A quorum was established with Chair Staley, Vice Chair 
Patera, and Member Tim Croft present.     Secretary Mc Bride was not present due a work 
commitment. Vice Chait Patera agreed to serve as secretary. Ms.Lanni Klasner Communications 
Specialist for the City of Great Falls was also present. 
 
Minutes of the February 12,2020 were approved unanimously following a motion  by Vice Chair 
Patera and a 2nd by member Tim Coft.  
 
Elections and bylaws discussion: Neighborhood Council 2 members and community members 
talked about Elections and NC2 bylaws.  Secretary Mc Bride had communicated to Ms.Klasner 
that she would be willing to serve as secretary.  Members also discussed reviewing bylaws .A 
motion was made by Mr. Croft to table these issues until the April meeting. 
  
Agenda setting : Chair Staley asked for speakers regarding the Great Falls Public Schools Levy 
to visit us in April. 
 
Neighborhood Council Strategic Visioning Plan: Council and Interested Community Members 
continued to work on our neighborhood visioning planning. 
Members decided to focus upon council member recruitment, as well meeting location.
 Neighborhood side walks were a concern and members agreed to walk around our 
neighborhood when weather was warmer. 
 
Neighborhood Concerns: There were no neighborhood concerns discussed except for what was 
outlined during visioning. 
 
 
The Meeting adjourned at 8:30PM.  Neighborhood Council 2 will next meet on April 8,2020 in 
the Civic Center Gibson Room 
 
Submitted by Shyla Patera  


